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From the Pastor

Dear Friends in Christ,

Evangelical Catholicism is the name we give here to the Church’s universal mission to preach the 
Gospel to all nations, but while fulfilling the Great Commission is a constant imperative for the 
Church, how that mission is accomplished has changed widely according to time and place. The 
Second Vatican Council, Pope Paul VI, Pope Saint John Paul the Great, Pope Benedict XVI and 
Pope Francis are calling us to a New Evangelization, by which is meant that we must announce the 
Gospel as though for the first time in places where it was long ago proclaimed. But this is not the 
first time the Church has faced this challenge, and on Friday of this week, the sacred liturgy recalls 
a man who engaged in a New Evangelization nearly 800 years ago!

In the late 12th and early 13th centuries, large numbers of people were carried away from the truth 
of Christ by a strange heresy called Catharism. Ignorance, superstition, and immorality were rife, 
including among the clergy, and this was a thousand years after many parts of Europe had received 
the Gospel with saving faith. The Church needed a New Evangelization, and the instrument God 
provided for this mission was Dominic Guzman, who was born in Calaruega, Spain in 1170 and 
was a priest of the Spanish Diocese of Osma. Early in the 13th century, he was traveling with his 
bishop on a mission to Scandanavia which took them through southern France, and it was there 
that Dominic saw firsthand the misery of the Church caused by the wide acceptance of heresy. This 
experience moved him to begin preaching the Gospel with new energy and dedication, and soon 
others wanted to join him. The young men who joined Dominic became the Friars of the Order 
of Preachers, and Dominic also became spiritual father to several communities of contemplative 
nuns who were also part of his Order. Dominic’s principal means of accomplishing his mission 
were a simple, apostolic way of life rooted in prayer; deep study of Holy Scripture, philosophy, and 
theology; urgent and persuasive preaching of the Gospel; and complete fidelity to the Church and 
loving obedience to her pastors, starting with the Bishop of Rome, the Successor of St. Peter. In later 
centuries, active congregations of teaching and nursing Sisters would join the Dominican family, 
and our own Nashville Dominican Sisters belong to that part of the worldwide Order of Preachers.

St. Dominic died in 1221, and his feast is kept on 8 August; the Order of Preachers he founded as 
a perpetual gift to the Church shows us that a New Evangelization can succeed in even the most 
unlikely places with what appear to be the most inadequate means. On 15 August, a young man who 
was received into the Church at St. Mary’s (Brother John Thomas Fisher, OP) will profess his first 
vows as a friar in the Order of Preachers, and here at the parish we have a chapter of the Dominican 
Laity. Watch the bulletin in the coming weeks for more information about the Dominican Laity 
and how to participate in their activities. And let us all take courage from the example of the St. 
Dominic and his Order of Preachers, who show us how to preach the Gospel by a life of Christian 
virtue and sacrifice. St. Dominic, pray for us!

Father Newman



Calendar of Events
Mass Schedule & Intentions Meetings & Events *

  Sunday, 3 August 2014
  
  7.30 am          David Johanning 
  9.00 am      @  Michael Francis Evans
11.00 am          Pro populo
  1.00 pm          Spanish Mass

Sunday, 3 August 2014

No coffee & doughnuts
No Nursery

9.00 am              Scripture Study (McGrady)

  Monday, 4 August 2014

  7.00 am      @  Ana Arroyave

Monday, 4 August 2014

6.30 pm              Boy Scout Meeting
                           (McGrady)

  Tuesday,  5 August 2014

  7.00 am      @  Robert Capet
12.00 noon      Joe Schosky

Tuesday, 5 August 2014

1.00 pm             Senior Men’s Club

 Wednesday, 6 August 2014 

  7.00 am          Fr. Newman (Birthday) 
12.00 noon      Jimmy Xhema

Wednesday, 6 August 2014

5.00-6.00 pm      Holy Hour & 
                           Confessions (church)

  Thursday, 7 August 2014  

  7.00 am          Nestor & Vickie Acosta 
12.00 noon      John Paul Nielsen

Thursday, 7 August 2014   

3.00 pm             Cenacles/Rosary
4.00 pm             Prayer Meeting

  Friday, 8 August 2014
 
  7.00 am      @  Ann Shaw
                         (2nd Anniversary of death)

Friday, 8 August 2014

6.15 am              Morning Prayer (church) 
6.30-8.00 am      Pillars of Christ
3.10-4.45 pm      Youth Choir Practice

  Saturday, 9 August 2014

  5.00 pm      @  George Francis
                         (10th Anniversary of death)

Saturday, 9 August 2014

8.00-9.00 am      Rosary at Grove Road
                           abortion clinic
3.30-4.30 pm      Confessions (church)

* All events in Sacred Heart Hall
   unless a location is listed.

Financial Report

Weekend of 26/27 July
     Needed               32,000
     Received             28,033
     Shortage            3,967

     Poor Box                  587

                                
Offertory Year to Date

     Needed             128,000
     Received               118,061
     Shortage	           9,939
      

Electronic Giving: To sign up or to 
receive more information,    please 
contact Jennifer Doiron in the 
church office at 864.679.4102 or 
jennifer.doiron@stmarysgvl.org.

St. Mary’s Accepts Credit Cards:
To make your gift for the  Regular 
Offertory Collection and Fund 
Drive for the Future using  
MasterCard, Visa or American 
Express, please call Jennifer 
Doiron at  864.679.4102 for  the 
authorization form.

Facebook

‘Like’ us on Facebook at
St. Mary’s Catholic Church

Greenville SC.

Friday 15 August - the Solemnity of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary - is 
a Holy Day of Obligation. Masses will be celebrated at 7 am, 12.00 noon and 7 pm.

mailto:jennifer.doiron@stmarysgvl.org
https://www.facebook.com/pages/St-Marys-Catholic-Church/104953442881257?ref_type=bookmark


 

                      

                    Empowering Families through Education :  
         Providing Tools for Joyful, Hope, Thriving  Homes 
 

       Life and Family Conference:  
    The Family Fully Alive 

2879 Hwy 160W#4336 
Fort Mill, SC 29708 

 

 

 
 
   Friday, September 19  7pm-9pm    St. John Neumann Church 
   Creating a Home of Prayer and Presence   
 

   Saturday, September 20  9am-4pm  St. John Neumann School 
   9:00 AM Mass with Bishop Robert E. Guglielmone  
 
 
Workshops on Family Finances, Protecting Our Children and Elderly Parents,  Importance of Marriage for 
Healthy Families, Special session for Respect Life Coordinators, Protecting and Preserving Chastity in the 
Family, Help for New Parents and so much more...Registration Fee: $25, Childcare available upon 
registration. 

Catholic Diocese of Charleston  
 
            OFFICE OF FAMILY LIFE Phone: 803.547.5063 

FamilyLife@catholic-doc.org 

mailto:familylife@catholic-doc.org


Parish News

Prayer Requests

Please pray for all those who are hospitalized and 
for all those who are shut-ins, ill or recuperating 
at home, especially Alan Howard, Alice Howard, 
Ronald Labbe, Andrew Brett, Cassandra Gomes, 
Paulina Cruz, Brett Gervais, Judy Byrum, Tim 
Sullivan and Mary Butler.

Collection for 2/3 August

Support of the Parish & St. Mary’s Building Fund

Summer Office Hours

Church	   Monday - Thursday 9 am - 4 pm
	    Friday 9 am - 12 noon

School     Monday - Thursday 9 am - 2 pm

Summer Projects on Campus

Work in Gallivan Hall is expected to be completed by 8 August and 
Sacred Heart Hall by 15 August. We apologize for any inconvenience 
caused by our summer projects and greatly appreciate your patience.

The Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults 
(RCIA) is an introduction to the beliefs 
and practices of the Catholic Church, 
and anyone who wants to understand the 
Catholic Faith more deeply is invited to 
participate. At St. Mary’s, RCIA meets each 
Wednesday evening from Labor Day until 
just after Easter. Those who have never 
been baptized, those who were baptized but 
never confirmed, and those simply seeking 
to know more are all welcome to attend.

What Do Catholics Believe? 

While this course is first and foremost a process for bringing non-Catholic adults into 
the Church, it is also a great place for practicing Catholics to increase their knowledge 
of foundational Church teaching - in particular on those topics that often come up 
in conversations with non-Catholics. One practical thing that any parishioner could 
do to evangelize would be to invite a non-Catholic friend who might be interested in 
learning what the Catholic Church really teaches to join you in attending when the 
class begins in the fall.

Class Location:
McGrady Hall

(the church undercroft)

Wednesdays
Beginning 3 September
6.30 through 7.30 pm

You may pre-register by contacting Dana Williamson at Dana37@aol.com, 
or see the parish website at stmarysgvl.org/catechesis/becoming-catholic.

Catholic Fellowship Dinners

You are invited to join The Catholic Fellowship 
program that facilitates the development of 
Christian community within the adult population 
of parishioners by coordinated regular scheduled 
dinners in homes of volunteers. We are a family of 
Christian disciples who enjoy getting to know their 
brothers and sisters.

For more information or if you would like to 
participate, call Judy Lema at 884.9853.

Looking for a way to volunteer?

St. Mary’s Religious Education Program needs Teachers, also 
known as Catechist. We are looking for a fourth grade teacher 
(every Wednesday) and two preschool teachers (once a month 
on Sunday morning).

If interested please contact Joann Miller at 864.679.4110 or  
joann.miller@stmarysgvl.org.  

Welcome Newcomers

We welcome the following new members to our parish family: Mr. 
& Mrs. Kenneth Miller and Mr. Brendan Andrew.

Virtus Training

Upcoming training classes at St. Mary’s will be in the 
Monsignor Gwynn Room of Sacred Heart Hall from 
6.00-9.00 pm:

Tuesday 12 August

Tuesday 16 September

Tuesday 7 October

Registration must be done online at virtusonline.org. 
Click on “registration”.

mailto:joann.miller@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:dana37@aol.com
http://www.stmarysgvl.org/catechesis/becoming-catholic
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_0.cfm?theme=0


Pillars of Christ

Pillars of Christ is a men’s ministry led by 
a group of St. Mary’s men who are on fire 
with the love of Christ and His Church. 
The group meet on Friday mornings from 
6.15–8.00 am for prayer in the church 
and then in Sacred Heart Hall for study.

Contacts:
Deacon John Heuser
john.heuser@stmarysgvl.org

Deacon George Tierney
george.tierney@stmarysgvl.org

Featured Talk

2014 Catholic Men’s Conference
Wyndham Jacksonville Riverwalk

1515 Prudential Drive, Jacksonville, FL

$40 ticket includes lunch ($50 after 10 August)

7.15 am  Doors Open
8.30 am  Conference begins with Mass
4.30 pm  Conference Concludes

For more information, visit FloridaCatholic Men.org/events

Speakers:

 Fr. Larry Richards

Fr. Mitch Pacwa, S.J.

 Doug Barry

Knights of Columbus

Knights of Columbus is a Catholic Men’s 
Fraternal Organization with principals of 
Charity, Unity, Fraternity & Patriotism. 
Our service programs are Church, 
Community, Youth and Pro Life. We 
meet on the second Tuesday of each 
month at 7.00 pm in McGrady Hall. www.LighthouseCatholicMedia.org

Defeating Satan’s
Deadly Weapon Against Men

 

Pornography has become 
pervasive in our culture 
- a true plague, infecting 
nearly every corner of 
our society. Its disastrous 

effects are seen in sexual addiction, 
ruined marriages, and shattered lives. 
Jeff Cavins notes that many men 
struggle with pornography. With great 
insight, he shows how we can fight 
pornography’s devastating influence and 
chart a course to true Christian purity.

Free Catholic
Bible Study App

Ignatius - Lighthouse Edition

Featured Talk

http://www.floridacatholicmen.org/events/
http://www.floridacatholicmen.org/events/
mailto:john.heuser@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:george.tierney@stmarysgvl.org
http://www.lighthousecatholicmedia.org
http://www.lighthousecatholicmedia.org/store
http://www.lighthousecatholicmedia.org/store/title/defeating-satan-s-deadly-weapon-against-men
http://www.lighthousecatholicmedia.org/store/title/defeating-satan-s-deadly-weapon-against-men
https://itunes.apple.com/us/app/lighthouse-catholic-media/id563273711?mt=8
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=org.lighthousecatholicmedia.lcmbible
http://www.amazon.com/gp/product/B009ZDT9UA
http://www.lighthousecatholicmedia.org/app
http://www.lighthousecatholicmedia.org


 

Spiritual Retreat   
For Women of St. Mary’s Parish 

Sponsored by St. Mary’s Women’s Club 
Church Commission 

 
 
 

Name:_______________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone #:____________________________ E-mail:_________________________________________ 

Number attending:____________ x donation of $5.00 per person (suggested) or other 

amount = $_________________Total Amount Enclosed 

Checks are payable to:  St. Mary’s Women’s Club 
Mail to:  SMWC, P.O. Box 1505, Greenville, SC  29602 
(Contact President Veronica Yockey at veronica.yockey@juno.com or 864-246-5777 for questions.) 

Women of St. Mary’s Parish Spiritual Retreat 
Donation of $5.00 (or other) includes retreat, drinks and snacks. 

Cut and return coupon to reserve your space.   
Return by 20 AUGUST 2014, however, walk-ins are welcome. 

Speaker: 

Father   
Bartholomew  

Leon 

Opening Your HEART 

to the HOLY SPIRIT 

through SERVICE! 

TOPIC: 

Saturday, 23 August 2014 

9:00-9:30 AM -  Mass at St. Mary’s Church 
9:30-10:00 AM -  Proceed to Gallivan Hall, 
 Coffee and Snacks 
10:00-11:15 AM -  Fr. Bartholomew Leon 

*********** 
St. Mary’s Catholic Church, Gallivan Hall 

111 Hampton Avenue 
Greenville, SC 29601 

Speakers include: Johnnette Benkovic; Dr. Monica Miller; 
Father Philip Scott, FJ; Father Dwight Longenecker; 
Thomas K. Sullivan; Steve Wood
 

Featuring a first time ever Men’s Track!

Early Bird before 1 August: $100 / person, $160 / couple
After 1 August: $120 / person, $200 / couple

Register: www.womenofgrace.com or 1.800.558.5452

Women of Grace National Conference
5-7 September 2014 at St. Mary’s Catholic Church

Authentically Feminine, Authentically Masculine: Real Women, Real Men For Such a Time as This

We invite you to join 
St. Mary’s Women’s Club! 

Please contact Pat Webb at 
patwebb1010@charter.net for more 
information.

‘Like’ us on Facebook at Saint Mary’s 
Catholic Church Women’s Club, 
Greenville, SC.

St. Mary’s
Prayer Chain Ministry

St. Mary’s Prayer Chain is a network 
of parishioners who receive prayer 
requests by telephone and then pray for 
those requests. Please call the office at 
864.271.8422, ext 127 to submit your 
requests. Information received will be 
kept confidential.

Bulletin Submissions 

The deadline for items is 12 days prior 
to the bulletin date. To submit items 
for the e-bulletin, contact Lisa Watkins 
at lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org.

mailto:lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:veronica.yockey@juno.com
mailto:patwebb1010@charter.net
https://www.facebook.com/SaintMarysCatholicChurchWomensClub
http://www.womenofgrace.com/en-us/events/details.aspx?id=98


Religious Education 
News

Religious Education Grades 1-8

Classes meet on Wednesday 6.30–7.30 pm and begin 3 September. 
Only one form per family is needed. Registration will be available in 
Sacred Heart Hall on 23 & 24 August before and after all Masses.

No registration taken 29 August through 4 September. If you have 
not registered before this date you will have to wait until after the 
first class. There will be a $10.00 late fee for registration after 29 
August 2014, so don’t be late.

Sunday Mornings 
for 3 & 4 Year Olds

Sunday school class starting 7 September for 3 & 4 
year olds whose birthdates fall between 1 June 2010 - 1 
June 2011. Class will meet on Sundays during the 9.00 
am Mass. This is only for families attending the 9.00 
am Mass. Space is limited.

Home School / St. Joseph’s Confirmation Students / 
Prince of Peace First Communion & Confirmation 
Students who plan to make their Sacraments at St. 
Mary’s 

We would like to have the HS and Sacraments for St. Joe/POP 
students in the RE database so we can notify you when we have 
Sacrament information or special events during the school year. 
Please return form by 29 August 2014.

All registration forms for 2014-2015 are available 
in the hallway of Sacred Heart Hall. You may 
also click below to access the forms under 
Religious Education in the Catechesis section of 
our website at stmarysgvl.org.

 

       “Saturday Night Alive In Christ” s a ministry outreach of the St. Mary’s Youth Group.  For more info, contact Chris Stansberry at 864.630-1646 
 

High School Youth Group

Sunday 10 August from 6.00-8.00 pm in McGrady 
Hall (undercroft of the church) - Sunday Night Youth 
Group.The structure of our weekly meetings include 
Dinner provided by members of our youth group, Ice 
Breaker or Sport Games, Time of Study with Scripture 
and the Catechism. Tonight we will have a Fall Retreat 
T Shirt Design Contest. 

Dinner is served every week. We ask each participant 
to sign up for a Main Course, Side or Dessert - two 
times during the 6 month session. Please come to the 
meeting ready to commit to assisting us with the meal.

5-7 September - Fall Retreat, Camp Kahdalea
Information Packets and Retreat forms will be available 
at the YG meeting. St. Mary’s parish is providing a 
chartered bus for safe reliable transportation to Camp 
Kahdalea in Brevard, NC. The cost of the retreat is $95 
per person, $170 per family (2 or more High School 
students from the same family). Completed retreat 
forms and money are due at the 17 August meeting.
 

For information about St. Mary’s High School 
Minsitry, please contact Chris Stansberry at 630.1646 
or chris.stansberry@stmarysgvl.org.

http://www.stmarysgvl.org/catechesis/religious-education
http://www.stmarysgvl.org/catechesis/religious-education
mailto:chris.stansberry@stmarysgvl.org


“Behold,  
I make all things new.” (Rev. 21:5)

Tenth Eucharistic Congress, September 19 – 20, 2014
Charlotte Convention Center

Friday Evening, Concert of Sacred Music 
Keynote address by His Eminence, Edwin F. Cardinal O’Brien,  

“The Holy Eucharist: Making All Things New from the Upper Room to the New Jerusalem”
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•	Eucharistic	Procession	through	the	
streets	of	Charlotte

•	Holy	Hour
•	Confession

•	English	and	Spanish	Tracks	for	Adults
•	K-12	Education	Tracks	for	Students	
Online	Registration	is	OPEN

•	Religious	displays
•	Vendors	of	Sacred	Art

•	Vocation	and	Catholic	Education	
information

•	Holy	Mass	–	Concelebrated	by	Bishop	
Peter	Jugis	and	the	priests	of	the	Diocese	
of	Charlotte	

His	Eminence,	Edwin	F.	Cardinal	O’Brien	
“The Holy Eucharist:”Making All Things New 
from the Upper Room to the New Jerusalem”

Archbishop	Joseph	E.	Kurtz	
“The Holy Eucharist: Building Our Spiritual 
Lives to Build a Culture of the Family” 

Bishop	Donald	Joseph	Hying 
“Making All Things New in Christ’s Youth”

Mother	Assumpta	Long,	O.P. 
“The Eucharist and Religious Life-Making All 
Things New”

Dr.	Allen	Hunt     
“Why 1 of Every 10 Adults is an Ex-Catholic”

Doug	Barry	and	Eric	Genuis   
“The Passion of our Lord Jesus Christ”    
(A Meditation) 

Fr.	Angel	Espinoza	de	los	Monteros  
“Es hora de volver a Dios”

Fr.	Angel	Espinoza	de	los	Monteros  
“¿Educas y formas o sólo domesticas?”

Fr.	Ernesto	Caro   
Una Evangelización Activa para el Nuevo Milenio”

GoEucharist.com

SATURDAY

FRIDAY

http://www.goeucharist.com
https://www.facebook.com/EucharisticCongress


Discernment retreat for men (ages 18-49)
10-12 October

Camp Kinard, SC

If you’re interested in learning more about Christian 
discipleship, discernment, and the priesthood, please 
consider this retreat. Visit www.CharlestonVocations.com 
for information and to sign up online, or contact the Office 
of Vocations at 1.800.660.4102.

Registration is now open!

Website: www.charlestonvocations.com

Facebook: Charleston Vocations

Twitter: ChasVoc (new site)

YouTube: Charleston Vocations

Family Honor Online Course

One of the best things you can do for yourself and 
your family is to sign up for Family Honor’s online 
course, The Truth and Meaning of Sexuality, Love 
and Family: Cultural Implications. 

Family Honor’s online class provides useful 
information on a wide range of related topics: the 
history of sex education in the U.S.; development 
of healthy family life; child development; moral 
development; theology of the body; Church teaching 
on God’s gift of sexuality; virtue formation; and 
more. The semester-long, flexible online format 
adapts to your busy schedule – you sign on to the 
course during the week at times that are convenient 
for you!! Optional college credit is another benefit.

To register or get additional details, visit: 
www.FamilyHonor.org and click the Training tab 
or call the Family Honor office: 803.929.0858. 
Registration deadline is 8 August. The semester 
begins the week of 15 August.

Ladies Basketball at POP

Ladies Basketball at Prince of Peace will begin practice 
and scrimmaging Sunday, 3 August from 6-7.30 pm. 
Games will begin in November and are usually played 
at Greenville ARP church on Cleveland Street. Even 
if you are not sure you want to play, feel free to come 
practice with us! Please bring your insurance card 
with you. For more information, call Maria Rauch at 
901.8880 or email mhrauch@att.net.

Safe Environment

St. Mary’s, along with the Diocese of Charleston (the “Diocese”) 
and the Catholic Church, is committed to ensuring that all 
programs, ministries and operations affiliated with the Parish are 
conducted in a Safe Environment. Prior to serving as a volunteer 
with children at the church or school, parishioners and/or parents 
must fulfill several requirements outlined by the Diocese before 
they are allowed to serve. 

Prior to involvement, a volunteer must:

•	 Attend Safe Environment Training (VIRTUS class);
•	 Complete Background Screening Forms;

•	 Read & sign the Diocesan Code of Conduct;

•	 Read & sign the Diocesan Abuse Policy; and

•	 Complete the credit and/or driver screens (if applicable).

Forms can be found on the Catechesis section of the parish 
website: stmarysgvl.org/catechesis/touching-safety-forms

All forms and VIRTUS certificate should be returned to the Safe 
Environment Coordinator.

Safe Environment Coordinators:

Church: Lisa Watkins
	   lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org			     	
	   864.679.4105
		
School: Pat Lanning
	  patricia.lanning@stmarysgvl.org
	  864.271.3870

http://www.charlestonvocations.com
http://www.charlestonvocations.com
https://www.facebook.com/charlestonvocations
https://twitter.com/ChasVoc
http://www.youtube.com/user/charlestonvocations
mailto:mhrauch@att.net
http://familyhonor.org/online-course/
mailto:lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:patricia.lanning@stmarysgvl.org
http://www.stmarysgvl.org/catechesis/touching-safety-forms


Saint Mary’s School

www.stmarysgvl.org/theschool

Main Office Number: 864.271.3870
Fax: 864.271.0159

Nelle Palms, Director of Admissions
nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org

864.679.4117

Pat Lanning, Safe Environment Coordinator
patricia.lanning@stmarysgvl.org

Private tours are available by appointment.

For more information, please contact Nelle 
Palms, Director of Admissions, at 864.679.4117 
or nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org.

From the PTO

Well folks – We have officially headed into the second half of summer and 
it’s time to start planning ahead for the kickoff of another great school 
year. From one mom to another the number one pet peeve of mine is my 
kids losing track of their stuff. The beginning of the school year is extra 
challenging with all the new things in their life – books, bags, uniforms, 
etc. It is easy to see how things can get lost. It seems like I am constantly 
chasing down jackets, sweatshirts, lunch boxes, shoes, hats, belts, sports 
gear and books! You name it…If one my kids has one, we have lost it at 
one time or another. I started using Mabel’s Labels when the kids were 
in preschool and I still use them and I have one in high school! The 
sticky labels and skinny minis don’t wash off in the dishwasher and the 
Tag mates don’t come off in the washer and dryer! These labels are life-
changing! It is like installing a boomerang on all their stuff!

I promise you will not regret having a stash of these on hand for the start 
of school. If you want to keep it simple just order the Basic Kit or order the 
Big Kaboodle and you will have a sample of all you’ll need for the school 
year. I buy just one kit with our last name only and use it for the WHOLE 
family. There are many more labels to help keep your home organized - so 
check out the link to the website below and order some for yourself AND 
your kids. St. Mary’s will receive 20% commission on all the orders! The 
orders are processed quickly (6-12 business days) and will ship directly to 
your home. You may even wonder how you got along without them! You 
can order any time you like between now and September 30th. But trust 
me you will want them before school starts!

If you have any trouble navigating the site or have questions about the 
product call me, text me or email me – Joy Dickerson 864-630-1146 or 
joyandcam@charter.net!

Happy summer!

Joy

Here is the hot link to the website to start ordering:

https://mabelslabels.flipgive.com/campaigns/12295-st-marys-greenville 
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https://mabelslabels.flipgive.com/campaigns/12295-st-marys-greenville   

mailto:patricia.lanning@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org
http://www.stmarysgvl.org/theschool/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/St-Marys-Catholic-School/363265600431677
https://www.facebook.com/dominicansistersofsaintcecilia
mailto:joyandcam@charter.net
http://www.mabelslabels.com
https://mabelslabels.flipgive.com/campaigns/12295-st-marys-greenville


Rachel’s Vineyard Retreat

Rachel’s Vineyard Retreats help acknowledge 
and work through unresolved feelings that 
individuals struggle with after abortion. Our 
next retreat will be 15-17 August in Greenville. 
For registration and questions, please contact 
Christy at grace4healing@gmail.com or 
803.554.6088.

All young adults (18-39)
are welcomed & encouraged

to join our ministry
whose mission is

to help young adults
answer the universal call to holiness.

Visit us at: www.lvgreenville.com
Follow us: Facebook.com/LVgreenville

Email us: LVgreenville@gmail.com
Call: 864.266.8843

Monday Bible Study:  Will return in September.

Upcoming Events:

1 August - Women’s Rosary Group at the home of Alexandra K. 
Join other LVG women in praying the rosary! Bring an hors 
d’oeuvres to share and enjoy wine provided by the hostess. 
Those women interested in meeting to pray may discuss plans 
for continuing this group in the future. To get the exact address, 
contact Alex at 985.630.1857.

14 September - LVG Monthly Lunch at Fr. Smith’s Rectory near 
Howell Commons Apartments. See the LV Facebook page for 
more details. 

Summer Book Discussion - These Beautiful Bones
Tuesday evenings, 7.00 pm

Member Libby B is leading a summer book 
discussion on Emily Stimpson’s These Beautiful 
Bones. Join Libby and other LVG females at 
Spill the Beans (531 S. Main Street Greenville, 
SC 29601) on Tuesday evenings at 7.00 pm.

  5 August   Chapter 8: The Liturgical Life 

12 August   Chapter 9: A Place of Disaffection
                   Conclusion: Back to the Bone Church

St. Mary Magdalene

A key card is required to enter the chapel. 
If you would like to sign up as an adorer or 
regular visitor, or just visit for the day, please 
come to the St. Mary Magdalene parish 
office Monday - Friday, between 9.00 am and 
3.30 pm.

Prince of Peace

Prince of Peace Parish in Taylors, SC wishes 
to extend a warm invitation to all area 
parishioners to become members of our 
perpetual adoration Guild of St. Thomas 
Aquinas. Please contact Tom O’Donnell 
(POP parishioner and Guild coordinator) at 
864.610.0588 if you would like to take one 
of these hours.

Hours in need of an adorer
Tuesday 1 am

Wednesday 2 am & 4 am
Friday 12 am midnight & 4 am

PERPETUAL

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION

	            WCKI 1300 AM

For programming information, visit 
catholicradioinsc.com

mailto:grace4healing@gmail.com
http://www.lvgreenville.com
mailto:lvgreenville@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/LVGreenville
http://www.catholicradioinsc.com
https://www.facebook.com/LVGreenville


Father Jay Scott Newman, VF
Pastor of St. Mary’s Church

pastor@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4101

		  Father Jon Chalmers						      Jennifer Doiron
		  Assisting Priest							      Director of Finance
		  fatherchalmers@stmarysgvl.org				    jennifer.doiron@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4121							       864.679.4102

		  Father Francisco Cruz						     Jaime Escobar
		  Assisting Priest							      Director of Facilities
		  fathercruz@stmarysgvl.org					     jaime.escobar@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4116							       864.679.4107

		  Father Bart Leon						      Robert Lee
		  Assisting Priest							      Organist
		  bartleon@gmail.com						      robert.lee@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.469.9119							       864.901.4200

		  Deacon Diego Ferro						      Joann Miller
		  Director of Hispanic Ministries				    Director of Religious Education
		  diego.ferro@stmarysgvl.org					     joann.miller@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4112							       864.679.4110

		  Deacon John Heuser						      Timothy Nielsen
		  Director of Liturgical Ministry					    Director of Christian Formation
		  john.heuser@stmarysgvl.org					     timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4113							       864.679.4114

		  Deacon George Tierney					     Pat Perkins
		  Director of Diaconal Ministries				    Director of Administration
		  george.tierney@stmarysgvl.org					    pat.perkins@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4115							       864.679.4109
	
		  Vickie Acosta							       Lisa Watkins	
		  Executive Assistant to the Pastor				    Director of Communications
		  vickie.acosta@stmarysgvl.org					     lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4100							       864.679.4105

		  Arlen Clarke							       Dorothy Whalen
		  Choirmaster							       Caritas Counseling Services, LLC
		  arlen.clarke@stmarysgvl.org					     dorothy.whalen@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4119							       864.679.4122
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